
MENOMINEE INDIAN SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF EDUCATION

SPECIAL NOTICE

Notice is given that a majority of the Menominee Indian School District Board Members
will be attending the 2024 NAFIS Conference on March 10, 2024- March 12, 2024 in
Washington, D.C. for lobbying purposes regarding Impact Aid Funding. No other
governmental business will be conducted during this gathering unless otherwise
published.


